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BEARR News 

 
BEARR Small Grants Scheme 2014.  Bids invited for youth projects from Urals 
Federal Region, Ukraine, Moldova and Belarus. Deadline 1 March 2014. 
http://www.bearr.org/small-grants-scheme-2014/ 
 
 “The Uses and Abuses of Social Networking”.  BEARR Trust 2013 Annual 
Conference report at http://www.bearr.org/bearr-trust-annual-conference-2013/ 
 
BEARR Newsletter September 2013 
http://www.bearr.org/pdfs/BEARRnews61_web_1sept.pdf 
 
“Can Russia Modernise?”  Report of BEARR Trust Annual Lecture, 25 June 2013 
http://www.bearr.org/the-bearr-trust-annual-lecture-2013/ 

 
“The Arts and Attitudes to Disability in Eastern Europe”, BEARR/CEELBAS Forum, 
22 March 2013. Report at http://www.bearr.org/bearr-ceelbas-forum-march-2013/ 
 
 
News from the region 
 
ASI highlights key events of 2013 for the third sector 
http://www.bearr.org/key-events-of-2013-for-the-third-sector/ 
 
Progress on adoptions queried 
http://www.bearr.org/progress-on-adoptions-queried/ 
 
Bank and NGO announce awards for projects helping elderly people 
http://www.bearr.org/awards-for-projects-helping-the-elderly/ 
 
Parentless children need practical help, not gifts 
http://www.bearr.org/parentless-children-need-help-not-gifts/ 
 
More than 60% of Moscow’s homeless are migrants seeking work 
http://www.bearr.org/more-than-60-of-moscow-s-homeless-are-work-migrants/ 
 
Development of the charitable sector in Moscow 
http://www.bearr.org/development-of-the-charitable-sector-in-moscow/ 
 
Registration of the Association of Russian Fundraisers 
http://www.bearr.org/registration-of-association-of-russian-fundraisers/ 
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Survey on charitable giving by internet users 
http://www.bearr.org/charitable-giving-by-internet-users-in-russia/ 
 
Civil court finds Memorial to be ‘foreign agent’ 
http://www.bearr.org/eu-russia-forum-memorial-statement/ 
 
Guidance for Tyumen volunteers looking for missing children 
http://www.bearr.org/tyumen-lost-children/ 
 
Russia low but slowly rising up world rankings for private charity work 
http://www.bearr.org/russia-low-but-rising-in-charity-rankings/ 
 
Drugs for rare diseases may be included in federal programmes 
http://www.bearr.org/better-medication-for-people-with-rare-diseases/ 
 
Need for improvements in child protection agencies 
http://www.bearr.org/improvements-needed-in-child-protection/ 
 
Saratov court finds a Research Centre to be a ‘foreign agent’ 
http://www.bearr.org/court-deems-think-tank-foreign-agent/ 
 
Nestle has an extensive charitable programme in Russia and elsewhere 
http://www.bearr.org/nestle-s-chritable-programmes/ 
 
Kyrgyzstan: Conservatives cite ‘family values’ to fight sex education 
http://www.bearr.org/kyrgyzstan-conservatives-fight-sex-education/ 
 
Private philanthropy drops in Russia 
http://www.bearr.org/private-philanthropy-drops-in-russia/ 
 
Events 
 

3 February “The Last Man in Russia”, lecture by Oliver Bullough, GBRS, 7pm 
http://www.gbrussia.org/lectures.php 
 
12 March “The Russian Origins of WWI”, lecture by Prof Sean McMeekin, GBRS, 
7pm. http://www.gbrussia.org/lectures.php 
 
24 April “Britain looks at Russia”, lecture by Prof Anthony Cross, GBRS, 7pm. 
http://www.gbrussia.org/lectures.php 

 
Grants and opportunities 
 

Grants to local NGOs offered by EU Office in Russia. Deadline 3 March 
http://www.bearr.org/eu-office-in-russia-have-announced-the-ngo-contest/  
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